
           
 

 

 

    

   
 

   

   

  

    

  

  

  
 

  

   

  

  

  
 

   

 

    

  
 

     

 
 

 

  
 

  

      

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
  

    

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

INVITATION TO BID

The Government of St. Vincent and the Grenadines in collaboration with Republic of China on Taiwan under the National 

Road Rehabilitation Project invites suitable contractors to Bid for “Lot 4- Package 11- Rehabilitation of Vigie Highway-

Belair Intersection - Ginger Village”.

Interested parties will be expected to, among other requirements, provide:

• An authorized letter from a recognized financial institution (Bank, Credit Union, etc.) for a Line of Credit

  of 15% of bid price (min.).

• Proof of VAT registration and compliance

• Proof of NIS registration and compliance

• Statement of qualification

• Detailed Method Statement

The successful bidder will be expected to:

• Provide all bonds, guarantees and insurances required under the Contract.

• Provide all labour and materials in accordance with the Works.

• Enter into a contract with the Ministry of Transport, Works, Lands and Physical Planning.

• Construct the Works in accordance with the Contract Documents.

Bid Process:

Bids may be obtained electronically by requesting from the Email address: office.nrrp@gmail.com and at the GovSVG 

website at http://www.procurement@gov.vc/

A pre-bid meeting will be held on Wednesday 13th November, 2024 at 10:00 am. All prospective bidders are required to 

attend the pre-bid meeting and site visit.

Submission of Bids and Opening:

The completed document should be placed in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Lot 4- Package 11- Rehabilitation of 

Vigie Highway- Belair Intersection - Ginger Village” and lodged no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 14th January,

2025 with:

The Secretary,

Central Procurement Board,

Ministry of Finance and Planning,

2nd Floor, Financial Complex,

Kingstown,

  St. Vincent and the Grenadines

Late submissions will not be accepted.

A subsequent bid opening will be held at 2:15 p.m. on Tuesday, 14th January, 2025 in the conference room of the above 

address and is open to the public. Interested contractors or their authorized representatives are invited to attend the opening.

For further information, please contact:

The Project Coordinator

Upper Floor, Doris Mckie Learning Resource Centre,

Bum Bum, Arnos Vale,

St. Vincent and the Grenadines.

ZIP Code: VC0100

Telephone:  1-784-458-4181

Email address: office.nrrp@gmail.com

cc: pc.nrrp@gmail.com , sqs.nrrp@gmail.com, fao2.nrrp@gmail.com
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